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The committee met on September 23, 2016 in Albany.

1) We discussed the USERRA Litigation Appeal.

2) PTSD bill sponsored by Senator Crocci.

3) The 2016 Veterans Remembrance trip was discussed.

4) The committee will meet again on October 17TH,2016

5) Discussed issues with military buy back that members
may be experiencing.

6) Discussed the update available through your local DMV
for the Veteran stamp on your licenses. There is no cost
for it.

7) We have received a new order of grave markers. In the
event one is needed contact the Vet’s committee.

8) Discussed any member issues brought before the
committee.



9) Once again we would like to remind you if you have a
member deployed overseas to contact the committee.
This way we can send them a package.

Cc: P. Lashway, Veterans Committee, V.P.
D. Hale, Committee Member
A. Henderson, Committee Member
E. Martinez , Committee Member
M. Mashaw , Committee Member
M. Filliponi , Committee Member
L. Suominen, NYSCOPBA, EOL Coordinator
S. Flanagan, Membership Services
M. Dildine, Recording Secretary


